From: Pickering Town Council
Sent: 08 June 2018 12:48

To: Development Management
Subject: 18/00417/FUL

Good afternoon
Change of use residential to office at 23A Willow Court.

The councils’ planning committee raised concerns about this planning application as they
have been informed that the property has been used as an office for some time and
questioned whether this should be a retrospective application. Information has also been
received about whether changes to the building are compliant with health and safety
regulations and whether there might be an impact on other residents of Willow Court. For
these reasons the council objects to this application.

Kind regards
Angela Dawson

Acting Town Clerk
Pickering Town Council



